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PORT MANAGEMENT OFFICE - NCR NORTH

PMO Admin. Bldg., Marcos Road, North Harbor, Tondo, Manila
17 June 2016
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Notice is hereby given that the Philippine Ports Authority (PPA), PMO-NCR North, will conduct a Public Hearing to deliberate on the Proposed Increase in Porterage Service Rates and Annual Regulatory Fee. Details of the Public Hearing are as follows: 
Date
:
June 28, 2016

Time
:
10:00 A. M.

Venue
:
PMO-NCR North Conference Room
                           2nd Floor PMO-NCR North Administration Bldg.



Marcos Road, North Harbor, Tondo, Manila

All parties who are interested and/or who will be affected by the proposal are invited to attend and participate in the said Public Hearing. For further information, please coordinate with Ms. Aida M. Segismundo at telephone numbers 245-2930 or 241-3891.
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